DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, PORTLAND DISTRICT
THE DALLES LOCK AND DAM
PO BOX 564
THE DALLES OR 97058-0564

July 27, 2017

Nora Berggren Herrera
Hydrologic Technician

Oregon Water Science Center
2130 SW 5" Ave.

Portland, Oregon 9720-4976

Dear Ms. Herrera;

This letter is in response to your February 9, 2017 letter requesting access to The
Dalles Dam for Water-Quality Data Collection Operations and access to the Northeast
corner of the upper deck of the Powerhouse.

With respect to the work outlined above, your request is generally approved on
condition that that you are able to provide all the necessary documentation. You will
need to provide a detailed work statement, project impact statement, job hazard
analysis, any Material Safety Data Sheets that are applicable and a personnel list
noting current First Aid/CPR training. Please send electronic copies of these
documents to Jeff Randall, Jeffrey W.Randall@usace.army.mil and Mrs. Erin
Kovalchuk, Erin.H.Kovalchuk@usace.army.mil prior to beginning work, please arrange a
meeting with Jeff Randall, 541-298-7405.

There are many researchers and contractors working in the area. Please remain
in contact with Jeff Randall throughout your time at the dam in order to ensure good
communication and cooperation between other agencies and organizations.

A copy of this letter has been posted to
http:/iwww.nwd-we usace army. mit/tmt/documents/FPOM/201 O/NWP%20Research/Research .htmi

Ifyou have questions regarding this correspondence, please contact Jeff Randall
via e-mail or by phone, at 541-298-7405.

Sincerely,

Ron D. Twiner
Operations Project Manager
The Dalles Lock and Dam




